
  

 
 

  

 

  

 

  

 

Tilston Parochial CE Primary School 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Kelsey Mort 

Website: www.tilston.cheshire.sch.uk 

16th February 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Half Term 

 

As we break up for our half term break I would like to thank you all for your continued 

support.  It has been a busy half term with many exciting things happening across 

the school.  Please do look at our new website to see our class blogs. 

 

 
 

World Book Day: 1st March. 

 

World Book Day takes place on Thursday 1st March during the first week back after 

half term. Please see the attached letter for more information. At Tilston School we 

would like you all to enjoy our theme of ‘cuddle up with a good book’. The children 

can come to school in pyjamas, dressing gowns and slippers and bring along a 

cuddly friend to share the stories with. From 2:45pm, mums and dads, and other 

family members are most welcome to join us in school to enjoy some stories together.  

 

Personal Development Goals 

 

This week, we have been looking for children who can imagine. We are encouraging 

everyone to use their creative skills, spend time developing their own ideas and show 

enthusiasm for those put forward by others. Well done to the following children who 

have been developing imaginatively. 

 

 
 

Stars of the Week 
YR Harri: Using his imagination through different media. 

Y1 Evelyn: Sharing lots of interesting information about our topic. 

Y2 Dylan:  Asking lots of interesting questions about our topic. 

Y3 Jessica:  For using wonderful imaginative language. 

Y4 Ruby: For wonderful imaginative ideas in her writing. 

Y5 Teddy: Knowing which ideas are useful and have value. 

Y6 Theo:  Asking lots of questions in order to develop ideas. 
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Our Star Hand Writers                                    Celebrate  
 

We have many initiatives in school to 

celebrate children’s work and we enjoy 

rounding off the week with our 

Celebration Assembly.  This term we have 

introduced the weekly Handwriting 

Award to show recognition to children 

improving their handwriting in all subjects.  

In addition to the current team points, 

teachers will be presenting certificates in 

class for positive behaviour, good work, 

kind and caring attitudes to others and 

anything else we feel needs celebrating!  

Please look out for your class awards and 

celebrate with your child. 

 
 

 

Our Worship Leaders 

 

Our Worship Leaders will be taking turns to carry out our new exciting role as the 

‘Vicar’s Assistant’ during our daily worships.  Each week they will write and share a 

prayer during worship which will be printed on our weekly newsletter. 

 

Premier Sport Clubs  

3:15-4:15pm 

 

We would like to open up the Premier Sports Clubs to all KS2 pupils.  Pupils in Years 3, 

4, 5 & 6 are welcome to attend the Monday Gymnastics Club or the Friday Fencing 

Club 3:15-4:15pm.  Our Premier Sport clubs will start on Friday 2nd March and will run 

until Monday 26th March.  Each club will offer 4 sessions.  There will be a small charge 

of £1 per session.  Please complete and return the attached permission slip if you 

would like your child to attend. Places are limited and will be dealt with on a first-

come basis.  

 

Please remember school will be closed on Monday 26th February for staff training.  I 

hope you all have a wonderful half term and look forward to seeing you all on 

Tuesday 27th February. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Mrs Kelsey Mort 

                Menu for week beginning 26th February 2018 

Monday INSET DAY 

Tuesday Sausage & mash 

or omelette & sauté potatoes  

Wednesday Award-Winning Roast Dinner 
Thursday Chicken curry with rice 

or jacket, cheese & beans  

Friday Cheese and tomato pizza, chips and veg 

or fish, chips & veg 

 

Y4: Lucy  



  

 
 
 

Prayer of the week: by Savannah 
Father God, help us here.  Help us to work hard and enjoy learning.  Help us to play 

and enjoy having fun.  Help us to respect each other and enjoy friendships.  Help us 

all to make this school even better.  Amen 

 

 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------    

 AFTER SCHOOL SPORTS CLUBS  

 

 Name of child …………………………………..   Year group …………  

  

 Please tick () to indicate your child’s choice/s:  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*There is a £4 charge for these clubs for the half term.  

  

I would like my child to attend after school clubs and will arrange for him/her 

to be collected from school at the end of the session. I will ensure my child 

takes part in all the sessions.  

 

Please tick as appropriate:  

 I enclose payment of £……………. (please make cheques payable to 

Cheshire West and Chester) OR  

  I have paid online at www.schoolmoney.co.uk  

  

Signed .............................................................. Parent/Guardian  

 

 

Date…………………. 

 

Club Age Group 

Monday 

Gymnastics 

(All KS2 

welcome) 

  

Friday 

Fencing 

(All KS2 

welcome) 

  

https://www.google.co.uk/url?q=http://szzljy.com/cross.html&sa=U&ved=0ahUKEwjpmsSz_6nZAhUmCcAKHVr-Dr0QwW4IHjAE&usg=AOvVaw24zi7GU-J78qOZYWgWcsUy

